Church of Christ

Dear Brethren:

Please don't destroy this before reading. We are only asking for a one dollar (\$1.00) donation, which we believe is not unreasonable to ask of our brethren of the Churches of Christ.

The church here is very small in number with a wonderful opportunity to enlarge. In fact, several adults have been converted from the denominational world in the past few weeks.

Brethren, our problem is building a meeting house. The barber shop in which we now meet is too small and is not a desirable building for religious services.

We raised \$4,400.00 to start our new building which will cost approximately \$14,000.00. We will have spent the initial sum when we have the floor in and the walls started up.

We are doing the work ourselves under the instructions of one of the brethren who is experienced in building. There are unlimited opportunities to spread the Gospel at this great Government Base and we believe our Brethren will come to our assistance with this small donation suggested. This will mean so much to Us and for the cause of Christ here if all will respond to our appeal.

Yours in His service,

El Vuckson, Treas.

4-9-60 Sent 1,15 to Oceana C. yc.